
Dear licensing team, 
 
This email confirms police have received the application for a premises licence and the DPS consent 
form for the above premises. 
 
With those conditions offered in the application to promote the licensing objectives there are no 
police objections. 
 
 

Chris Brooks 
Licensing Officer  
Norfolk Constabulary 
Building 8, OCC, 
Wymondham, NR18 0WW. 

Mobile 07825 582890 

Tuesday-Friday 08-16hrs 

 


